
Response to Bulletin Board Vandalism - 3-25-22 

Subject: Response to Bulletin Board Vandalism 

Dear Residents of Alumni, 

Recently an incident occurred which was impactful for residents of your building and we 
would like to offer resources to the community. 

This incident included vandalism on the bulletin boards that were themed around Black 
History Month. Pictures and posters were removed which was concerning. If you were 
impacted by this incident or have more information about it, please reach out to Veronica 
Roberts (veronica.roberts@uconn.edu) 

As you move forward in immersing yourself in the community, please keep in mind that 
small actions have a major impact. We can be proactive to situations like this by making 
the following changes in our daily behaviors: 

• Hold your peers accountable for their decisions; 
• If you see something, say something- to your RA or your Hall Director; 
• Remind your guests that you are responsible for their behavior and that you will not 

tolerate inappropriate acts within your community. 
• If you encounter any bias related incidents within the community, please do not 

hesitate to report it through the bias reporting form. https://dos.uconn.edu/bias-
reporting-2/ 

Let's demonstrate that Alumni is a community of acceptance and inclusion. If there is 
anything our staff can do to assist you, please feel free to contact us. 

Stephanie Sellin 

Pronouns: she/her/hers 

Graduate Assistant within the Office of Student Welfare 

University of Connecticut 

(Sent by Veronica Roberts on behalf of Stephanie Sellin) 
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